Cell Phone Reimbursements

Asst Superintendent

Charles Abell

Family Resource/Youth Service

Becky Wilson Vonda Martin

Maintenance

Jim Oliver

Ben Sherrard

Tim Prather

Freddie Sharp

Technology

Eric Cecil

Transportation/Operations

Brett Beaverson

In addition to the above employees the Title I /RTI/Teacher Academy Coordinator, Rick Vincent and Director of Special Education, Todd Russell hold positions that allow for a district phone. Neither have turned in reimbursement requests to date.

District Provided Phones

Superintendent

Charles Adams

Maintenance

J B Walls

Jack Senior turned his phone in upon retirement. This phone is not being used currently and will be cancelled.

Rate of Reimbursement

The current rate of reimbursement is \$30.56 per month. This was the rate of the District's plan at the time the reimbursments began in 2007. The current base rate for our business line with taxes is \$45.67. The District phones do not include text or data plans.

Employees phone bill avg

Charles Abell	has not turned in his first request yet - unable to determine
Becky Wilson	\$135.00 single plan
Vonda Martin	\$ 168.00 over a 3 month period Vonda used 59% of the phone usage
Jim Oliver	\$ 136.00 over a 3 month period Jim used 72% of the phone usage
Ben Sherrard	\$ 155.00 over a 3 month period Ben used 8% of the phone usage

Tim Prather
Freddie Sharp
Eric Cecil
Brett Beaverson

\$ 146.00 over a 3 month period Tim used 35% of the phone usage has not turned in his first request yet - unable to determine

\$ 43.64 % of family plan that is allocated to Eric's #

\$ 67.87 % of family plan that is allocated to Brett's #

Only employees who are not easily accessible via a landline because they are throughout the district on a frequent basis and there is a need to maintain accessibility with them are approved for a district phone or phone reimbursement.

We are requesting a \$50 monthly allowance for administrative staff and department managers due to the additional cost of their data plans that they use in the performance of their jobs.

We are requesting a \$30 monthly allowance for those employees that need talk and text only in the performance of their jobs - which would include Ben, Tim and Freddie.

At no time will an employee be reimbursed in excess of their personal phone bill.